#### WANT TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE?

When you donate to Friendly House you join our cause and directly support families and individuals in the Quad Cities. No matter the amount, donating will make a huge impact on the lives of QC children, families and seniors.

| Name:  |   |
|--|---|
| Address:                                     |   |
| State: Zip:                                  | Phone:  |
| Email:                                       |   |
| <u>G</u>                                     | ift Information   |
|  | e to make a donation of: \$100 \Bigsim \$50 \Bigsim Other \ |
| This gift is made:  In memory of In honor of | Name  |
| ☐ I/We wish not to                           | o be publically   |

FRIENDLY HOUSE 1221 MYRTLE STREET DAVENPORT, IA 52804

Non-Profit Org. U.S. Postage **PAID** ROCK ISLAND, IL Permit No.183



recognized for the gift.

#### CHILDCARE AND PRESCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

Friendly House can help with a portion of your childcare or preschool expenses. These scholarships are funded by Scott County Kids-Early Childhood Iowa, and some eligibility requirements apply. There are currently openings for both the Preschool Scholarships and the Childcare Scholarships. For availability or to be added to the waiting list, contact Renee at (563) 323-1821 ext. 14 or reneerankin@friendlyhouseiowa.org. You can also find more information on our website:

www.friendlyhouseiowa.org

#### **CHILD & ADULT CARE FOOD PROGRAM**

Friendly House offers a program to assist home day care providers in Scott, Clinton, Muscatine and Cedar counties and our in-house youth programs. The Child and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP) provides federal funds for healthy meals and snacks served in DHS registered child care homes and centers. For more information and income eligibility, contact Lisa at (563) 323-1821 ext. 16 or



lcorrigan@friendlyhouseiowa.org.

CHILD & ADULT CARE FOOD PROGRAM

Gary Robbins PRESIDENT

Erin McKay VICE PRESIDENT

> Jim Farber **SECRETARY**

W

Ö

ARD

0

DIRE

C

O

刀

S

Chris Koerperich TREASURER

Becky Eiting Mary Anne Engel Aimie Finck Rob Frieden Sue Gallagher Mike Goben Beth Hancock Andrew Harris Jay Johnson Megan Johnson John Kessler Greg Larrison Frank Martin Doug McDonald Jennifer Randazzo Dan Riefe Steve Sorensen Beth Tinsman Andy Trasowech Tom Wagner Bob Waterman, Jr.

Fall 2017

### Friendly House of Davenport Iowa

# **FRIENDLY TIMES**





PRESENTED BY LANE & WATERMAN, LLP

& SMART TOYOTA OF THE QUAD CITIES

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 12, 2017 / 5:30-8:30PM

RIVERCENTER / DAVENPORT, IA

UNLIMITED PORK, BEER AND SEASONAL SPECIALTY DRINK

**HOGTOBERFEST** October 12

**PLUS DAYS** October 26, 27 & 30

**HOLIDAY BASKET** 

SIGN-UP November 6 -November 10

**VETERANS DAY PLUS DAY** November 10

ANNUAL FAMILY **NIGHT** November 17

**THANKSGIVING DINNER** November 21

**HOLIDAY BASKET GIVEAWAY** December 20

WINTER BREAK PLUS DAYS December 21-January 1

SAMPLES / LIVE MUSIC FROM PAST CURFEW / SILENT AUCTION GRUB GRAB / BEER PULL / DIAMOND GIVEAWAY TICKETS ARE NOW ON SALE!

S40 IN ADVANCE / S50 AT THE DOOR RESERVED TABLE OF 8 - \$300

TO PURCHASE TICKETS, PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE: WWW.FRIENDLYHOUSEIOWA.ORG/HOGTOBERFEST-TICKETS.HTML

**GET YOUR TICKETS TODAY!** 









П

The mission of Friendly House is "to respond to the needs of children, families and seniors through quality, affordable services that will enrich lives and strengthen our neighborhoods and the community."

**FROM THE** 

DIRECTOR



















FRIENDLY HOUSE 1221 Myrtle Street Davenport, IA 52804 www.friendlyhouseiowa.org (563) 323-1821

> LORELEI PFAUTZ **Executive Director** Extension 12

TERRY HENDERSHOTT **Assistant Director** Extension 13

> RENEE RANKIN **Business Manager** Extension 14

ANDI ENGLER Marketing & Development Supervisor Extension 15

LISA CORRIGAN Child & Adult Care Food Program (CACFP) Supervisor Extension 16

> **JODI STOCK** Family & Senior Services Supervisor Extension 17

MONICA STODDARD Youth Services Supervisor Extension 29

ROGER VIERNOW Support Services Supervisor Extension 24













#### WAYS YOU CAN SUPPORT FRIENDLY HOUSE

## amazonsmile

#### **AMAZON SMILE**

#Startwithasmile Go to www.smile.amazon.com, then you can search

for Friendly House of Davenport Iowa. For every purchase you make, Friendly House will receive .05% of it!

STUFF, ETC.

Friendly House has an account at Stuff Etc. in Davenport. If you have quality used items that you are wanting to get rid of, please consider taking it to Stuff Etc. and putting it under our account. Friendly House receives a portion of every sale from items that are sold from our account!

#### A BIG FRIENDLY THANK YOU TO:

TECKLA FAMILY FUND \$100,000 donation to help keep program costs low

REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY \$14,000 donation for parking lot repairs

ST. PAUL LUTHERAN CHURCH \$10,627 donation for our food pantry

MEL & EDNA FOSTER CAMP FOUNDATION \$5,250 donation for Pete the Purple Bull program for youth \$900 donation for camp scholarships

**EMERGENCY FOOD & SHELTER PROGRAM** \$5,000 donation for our food pantry

OPTIMIST CLUB FOUNDATION OF DAVENPORT \$4,000 donation for educational scholarships

SHARE OUR STRENGTH \$2,200 donation for new commercial washer & dryer

DIOCESE OF DAVENPORT \$1,400 donation for our holiday programs

ASBURY UNITED METHODIST CHURCH \$1,178 donation for our food pantry

AMERICAN HONDA MOTOR CO., INC. \$1,000 donation to help keep program costs low

UNITED HEALTHCARE SVS INC. \$1,000 sponsorship for our quarterly family nights

FRIENDLY THRIFT CENTER \$1,000 donation for new community room chairs

ROY E. MURRAY FOUNDATION FUND \$750 donation for youth sensory play items

IOWA SCOTTISH RITE MASONIC FOUNDATION \$750 donation for youth field trips

MID AMERICAN ENERGY FOUNDATION \$605 employee match donation for our food pantry

**OUR REGULAR FOOD PANTRY DONORS** Asbury United Methodist Church Christ United Methodist Church Christ's Family Church Club 57 - Breakfast Group Faith United Church of Christ Holy Family Catholic Church Mission Foods Corp. St. Paul Lutheran Church

### 



While we are basking in summer sunshine and really

wishing for a bit of rain, our friends to the south of us

are battling the after effects of devastating rains that

created epic flooding. It is weird that something as

basic as water can create very diverse outcomes.

It seems as though we are surrounded by vast

differences of opinion. What seems so right to some seems so wrong

to others. And I often think that somewhere in the middle lies the

truth. Sadly, pride and human nature does not allow us to go to the

common area. A catastrophe like the one in Texas,

hopefully reminds us that there is much that we can agree on:

everyone deserves to be safe and cared for. It is a right for everyone.

It is not a privilege for just a few.

Please consider supporting the Red Cross or another credible agency

that is always there in times of disaster. Many families will need

support long after the cameras have gone and the ground is dry again.

**Davenport Morning Optimists** held their annual "Golf for Youth" tourney at Oakwood Country Club. Friendly House will receive some of the proceeds from the event. Thank you to the Optimists and all of this year's participants for their support.



On Friday, August 18, Friendly House held our first annual Trivia Night at the Knights of Columbus Hall. We had a total of 30 teams competing for the top prize. There was also a raffle, 50/50 drawing and Heads or Tails games. Overall we raised more than \$3,700 for Friendly House programs. Thanks to all who participated and donated!

..... It is the policy of Friendly House not to discriminate on the basis of race, religion, color, creed, physical or mental disability, marital status, gender, sex, age, gender identity, national origin, ancestry, familial status or sexual orientation or any other characteristic protected by law in its programs, activities, or employment practices as required by the Iowa Code section 216.7. If you have any questions or grievances related to compliance with this policy by Friendly House, contact the Iowa Civil Rights Commission, Grimes State Office Building, 1400 E. 14th St., Des Moines, IA 50319-1004; phone (515)281-4121, 800-457-4416 or http://www.state.ia.us/government/crc/index.htm.



Friendly House first opened in 1896; the same year that George Burns and F. Scott Fitzgerald were born, the first modern Olympics were held in Athens, the first X-ray photograph was taken and the Ford Quadricycle (first Ford vehicle ever developed) was completed.